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Cianadian High Commission Haut Commissariat du Canada

WELLINGTON
17 June 1993

The Honourable Doug Graham
Minister of Cultural Affairs
Parliament House

WELLINGTON

Mr Minister

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 17
June 1993 which reads as follows:

(See New Zealand's Letter of June 17, 1993)

I have the honour to inform you that the Government of Canada
accepts the foregoing proposals. Therefore your Note and the
present Note in reply, which are equally authentic in English
and French, shall constitute, between the Government of New
Zealand and the Government of Canada, an Agreement amending
their 1987 Agreement on Film and Video Relations, which shall
enter into force on this day.

Please accept, Mr Minister, the renewed assurance of my highest
consideration.
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